
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 05:01:08 PM

To:  Bescher Éric Pascal <bescher@ucla.edu>

Cc:  
Mayor Garcetti <mayor.garcetti@lacity.org>; Mitch O'Farrell <councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org>; Daniel Halden <Daniel.Halden@lacity.org>;
Craig Bullock <craig.bullock@lacity.org>; David Ryu <david.ryu@lacity.org>; Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>; Kevin Keller
<kevin.keller@lacity.org>; alex@mcapus.com

Subject:  Re: Broadway Hollywood Building Public Comments on the Hollywood Center EIR
 

Dear Eric,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. Response to your comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available
for public review.  

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that
you provide any comments regarding non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Sat, May 30, 2020 at 12:18 PM Bescher Éric Pascal <bescher@ucla.edu> wrote:
Dear Ms. Nguyen,
Please find attached the comments of the Broadway Hollywood Homeowners Association regarding the Hollywood Center Draft EIR.

We reiterate that our Association, which represents 96 owners at the corner of Hollywood and Vine, is dismayed and very troubled that
no extension to the June 1 deadline was granted. We are in the middle of stay-at-home order imposed by the City.

This was conveyed to you in our prior communication, and we are very unhappy with your response.

Your denial of an extension is incomprehensible and unfair. It affects the legitimacy of the approval process for a project that is already
mired in significant public controversy.

Sincerely,

Prof. Eric Bescher, Ph.D.
President – Broadway Hollywood Homeowners Association

Vice President, Technology
CTS Cement Manufacturing Co.
12442 Knott St, Garden Grove, CA 92841

Professor Eric Bescher
2121 Engineering V
Department of Materials Science and Engineering
University of California Los Angeles
Los Angeles, California 90095
+13103833011

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
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